
At this time Mass will resume 

on May 31, Pentecost Sunday. 

We are planning on honoring 

our Seniors (Breyer Zachrich, 

Cassidy Baden, Elizabeth 

Mignon, Grace Ritta, and 

Hannah Francis) at that service 

with a breakfast following by 

the Knights of Columbus. We 

will keep you informed of any 

changes! 

 


